
Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing concerning the Council’s planning proposals to allow house building 
on Green Belt land in the Crews Hill area of Enfield.

I wish to register my objection to these plans.

Crews Hill is in Green Belt land area and should remain so for the benefit of the 
wider community. Permitting extensive house building makes no sense when 
there are alternative Brown Field sites in the borough (with better infrastructure) 
that could be utilised for housing.

Crews Hill is a unique centre for Gardening/Nursery/Horticulture. Indeed it is 
regarded as a “go to place” for gardening enthusiasts. The businesses in the area 
have invested and grown over many years and contribute much to the local 
economy. No residential development should be allowed which might detract from 
this highly regarded and successful area of Enfield.

Yours faithfully,
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